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October 1, 2012 
 
Ruth H. Baxter, Esq. 
Crawford & Baxter, P.S.C.  
P. O. Box 353 
Carrollton, Kentucky 41008 
 
Ms. Vickie Edwards 
West Carroll Water District 
P. O. Box 45 
Carrollton, Kentucky 41008 
 
Re: Case No. 2012-00386 
 West Carroll Water District 
 
Dear Ms. Baxter and Ms. Edwards: 
 

Commission Staff has received the verification page to West Carroll Water 
District’s application by electronic mail.  Copies of this page and the transmittal 
message are enclosed and have been filed in the record of the above-referenced 
proceeding.   
 

Sincerely,  

 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 

gw 
Enclosures 

 

Steven L. Beshear 
Governor 
 
Leonard K. Peters 
Secretary 
Energy and Environment Cabinet 

 

David L. Armstrong 
Chairman 

 
James W. Gardner 

Vice Chairman 
 

Linda K. Breathitt 
Commissioner 
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From: Chas Robbins
To: Lawless, Scott (PSC); Wuetcher, Jerry (PSC)
Subject: FW: NOTARY PAGE FOR WEST CARROLL APPLICATION
Date: Thursday, September 20, 2012 3:28:47 PM
Attachments: 20120919094657732.pdf

With page attached…..sorry.
 
Chastity Robbins
Director of Finance
Carrollton Utilities
(502) 732-1216 Direct Line
(502) 732-7055 Main Line
(502) 732-7058 Fax
 
From: Chas Robbins [mailto:crobbins@carrolltonutilities.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 9:58 AM
To: scott.lawless@ky.gov; Wuetcher, Jerry (PSC) (JWuetcher@ky.gov)
Subject: NOTARY PAGE FOR WEST CARROLL APPLICATION
 
I have attached a scanned copy of the notary page for the West Carroll Application for additional
funding. Do you need the original as well?
 
Chastity Robbins
Director of Finance
Carrollton Utilities
(502) 732-1216 Direct Line
(502) 732-7055 Main Line
(502) 732-7058 Fax
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